
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
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Title:   Material Recovery Facility – Temporary Services 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Robby Stone – Asst. Director Public Services Meeting Date: August 7, 2017 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   N/A 

  Advertised By: On-Call 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The City budgeted for full time temporary service employees to at the Material Recovery Facility (MRF) until 
scheduled upgrades are complete.  The scope of services will authorize the City to utilize temporary labor services 
for the purpose of assisting with current manual sorting of recyclable materials.    
 
BACKGROUND:   
The services to be provided with this agreement involve providing temporary service employees to assist with 
manual sorting on the picking line.  A RFP process was conducted and People Ready provided was the lowest 
responsible responding firm. These services are needed to continue processing recyclable materials collected from 
the customer base through the completion of the facility upgrade.    
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in the 2017-2018 Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends City Council approval to award the temporary services to People 
Ready in the amount of $140,000.00. 
 
 




